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Opening ceremony for the LLM Degree in IEL

We were very happy to welcome on the 5th of October this year's students of the LLM in International
Economic Law degree program of the Academy of International Economic Law of the EPLO in an Opening
ceremony for the online program! We wish to All a productive and successful academic year. The LLM in
International Economic Law program can be found here https://aielpo.eplo.int/
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